
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The COVID-19 Aboriginal Community Response Grants Program has been extended. Grants are 
now available to meet the health and wellbeing needs of Aboriginal people across NSW in response to 
the impact of COVID-19.   
 
Grants of up to $10,000 are available for:  

 
 Social and emotional wellbeing support 
 Keeping communities connected 
 Responding to immediate needs 
 Advocacy and information 

 
APPLY NOW 
 
To apply for funding, you will need to complete and submit the application form through SmartyGrants. 
 
HOW MUCH CAN I APPLY FOR?  
 
Applicants can apply for grants from $1,000 to $10,000. 
 
WHO IS ELIGIBLE?   
 
Aboriginal run or controlled groups and organisations located in NSW. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
 
Program re-opens on 14 February 2022 and closes at 5pm on 29 April 2022. 
 
Applications will be accepted at any time during the opening period. The assessment panel will meet 
weekly to approve applications and release funding.  

Projects must be implemented by recipients within three months of funding being received. 

PROGRAM CHANGES  

There have been some changes to project eligibility, this includes funding eligibility for one off food 
relief rather than food insecurity. We encourage you to review the guidelines before applying. 

SUPPORT AND CONTACTS 
 
Contact your nearest Aboriginal Affairs NSW regional office on the phone number below or email 
grants@aboriginalaffairs.nsw.gov.au. 
 

Batemans Bay  02 8575 1037 Bourke 02 8575 1057 
Tamworth 02 8575 1172 Dubbo 02 8575 1073 
Coffs Harbour 02 8575 1068 Newcastle 02 8575 1105 
Broken Hill 02 8575 1057 Sydney 02 8575 1105 

 
For more information see Program Guidelines and  Frequently Asked Guidelines.  


